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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Many thanks to all parents/carers who completed the survey regarding parents’/carers’ evenings continuing via 
video calls or in-person.  We received nearly 600 responses to the questionnaire with the vast majority of 
parents/carers stating that they preferred using video calls rather than coming into school.  Therefore, we are 
going to continue using SchoolCloud to run our parents’/carers’ evenings over video calls.  

Some parents/carers also submitted comments.  The main reasons given for preferring the video calls were 
around efficiency and the flexibility that this system gives parents/carers.  We also received comments where 
parents/carers expressed a desire to come into Hazelwick from time to time to stay connected with teaching 
staff.  All our other school events will now be in-person; for example, next month we have our Year 7 Student 
Review Day, and in January we have our Year 8 Options Evening.  We will be inviting parents/carers into school 
for both these events. 

Yours faithfully,   

Ms A Fearon 
Headteacher 
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